
Small Blessings Child Care Center 
 

2815 Woodbridge Avenue  Phone: 732-452-9798 
Edison, NJ 08817  Fax: 732-452-9789 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 
 
Dear Parents: 

 

Welcome to the month of May. First, we would like to say Happy Birthday to our 
children born in the month of May.   

 

During the month we will continue to engage our children in activities to 
enhance their development. Please continue to review their work at home with 
them.  
The center will be closed on May 27, 2024, in the observance of Memorial Day. 

 

We are encouraging all our parents to dress our children according to the 
weather.   

Please remember to check in and out your child via the Brightwheel application. 
 
 
Once again on behalf of the Small Blessings family we wish all our mothers a very 
happy Mother’s Day. Mothers’ day Tea Party celebration is on May 08, 2024. 



Small Blessings Child Care Center 
 

2815 Woodbridge Avenue  Phone: 732-452-9798 
Edison, NJ 08817  Fax: 732-452-9789 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

The picture day is on Wednesday, May 15, 2024, at 9:00 A.M. It’s 
on for the pre-Kindergarten kids who are graduating this year. 

 

Parents, we would like to continue sharing about new exiting program offer by 
New Jersey, Department of Health via the following link. 

https://wic.nj.gov/participantportal/en/ 

 

https://www.gatewaycap.org/wic# 

 

 

 
Director 
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